
To: Tim Parks and The Plan Commission, 
 
I just wanted to update you since my last letter because Barriques has had 3-4 more months to 
correct there problem. I still have seen GRAYISH-YELLOW SMOKE coming from Barriques that was 
rolling down Parr Street. There has been many days the odor has been really bad. This week 
every day I've smelled the unpleasant odor of roasting coffee beans from Barriques. I still 
believe that Barriques should not get there conditional use permit. There hasn't been any 
improvement. I strongly believe that my health and welfare are being significantly 
compromised by smelling the exhaust from the coffee roasting process.  
 
 
Jane Elmer  
621 South Shore Dr. 
 
Sent from my iPad 


